
Friday 9th February 2024

Dear Woodberry Down Families,

Re: Woodberry Down Regeneration Project

I am writing to you to inform you that, on Wednesday 21st February, Berkeley
Homes will host a Woodberry Down Regeneration Project display at the school.

The display will be open to the public between 4.00pm - 8.00pm in the lower hall.
The display is taking place in order to inform the community about phases 5 - 8 of
the regeneration project.

In the meantime, to give our families the opportunity to see the display in advance
of the opening, this display will be open from 3.00pm at the front of the school on
the day.

Accompanying this letter is an information leaflet provided by the regeneration
team.

Kind regards,

Derek Hewie
Headteacher


